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We are excited to announce a LinkedIn Group for the WDCEPC!  It provides an 
additional platform (along with the Council’s website) allowing Council members to 
obtain information about the Council, participate in member-generated discussions 
and have access to estate planning news and developments.   

The Council’s LinkedIn group is a members-only group, so only Council members may 
join the group, and group discussions can only be seen by Council Group members.  
To join the Council’s LinkedIn group, follow these instructions: 

1. If you are not a member of LinkedIn, you must first join LinkedIn by going to 
www.linkedin.com and filling in your name, e-mail address and a 
password. 

 2. Once on the LinkedIn site, you can find the Council’s group in two ways: 

 a. Select Groups from the dropdown list on the left of the Search Box at 
the top of any page. Then type in “Washington, D.C. Estate Planning 
Council” to search. 

b. Move your cursor over Interests at the top of your homepage and 
select Groups. Select the Find a group link on the right side of the page 
and type in “Washington, D.C. Estate Planning Council” to search. 

3. When you have located the Council’s group, click Join on the group 
Discussions page or anywhere on the page where you see the button.  You will 
receive an e-mail notifying you that your Request to Join has been received by 
a group manager.  If you utilize the same email address for LinkedIn that you 
use for Council communications, your acceptance should be automatic. If you 
use a different email address, the group manager will review your Request to 
confirm you are a Council member and will respond within a few days.   Once 
the manager has confirmed that you are a Council member, you will receive an 
e-mail from the group manager welcoming you to the group page. 

Please join and check-out the Washington, D.C. Estate Planning Council Group on 
www.linkedin.com.  We welcome your suggestions as we continue to enhance the 
group page.   

Best regards, 

Carolyn Rogers and Molly Walls 
Communications Committee  


